
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
March 27, 2019 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

North American Missions 

We will be having our North American Missions study on 

Wed. night, April 3rd during our 633 Worship Service.  

Martha Abbott will be leading this study.  Please make 

plans to attend. 
  

Gospel Conversations Clinics 
 

Clinic 1 - Sunday, April 28th   - 

The Gospel Conversation 

Everett Hills Church          6:00  PM 
 

Dr. Sam Greer offers practical ways to seize opportunities 

in everyday life and makes sharing Jesus not just an event 

but a lifestyle.  In the Gospel Conversation, Sam Greer 

provides a biblical, intentional, and practical approach to 

engaging the lost in everyday life.  By unpacking a 

conversation that Paul had with Philemon and through his 

own personal gospel conversations.   

 

Clinic 2 – Monday, April 29th   

Can We Talk: One Conversation 

Dotson Memorial Church      7:00PM 
 

One Conversation began with one pastor's deep passion 

for having a clear, simple plan to equip people to share the 

Gospel.  "Can We Talk?" became that plan and was 

birthed from a desire to have the one conversation that 

matters the most - a Gospel conversation.  John Meador 

will be leading this clinic. 
 

If you would like to attend and ride the church bus, please 

contact the office at (865)977-1526. 

 

APRILAPRILAPRILAPRIL    EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Bill and Marion Lewis 

KIT OUTINGKIT OUTINGKIT OUTINGKIT OUTING    
KIT will be taking a trip to Countryside Café in Ooltewah, 

TN on April 18th for lunch.   The bus will leave PGBC at 

10:30 AM.    RSVP to Johnnie Moore at 865-982-2721 by 

April 17th. 

 



    
Homebound Member of the Week 

 

31 – April 6      Julia Hill 
 

EEEEaster Sunday Scheduleaster Sunday Scheduleaster Sunday Scheduleaster Sunday Schedule    ----    April April April April 21212121, 201, 201, 201, 2019999        
Resurrection Service  8:00 AM  Sanctuary 
 

Breakfast   8:45 AM   Fellowship Hall 
 

Sunday School  9:30 AM 
 

Adult Cantata   10:45 AM 
 

Annie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong Offering    
We will be receiving this offering through the month of 

April. 

Church Goal:  $10,000 
 

Received to Date: $5540  

Offering Envelope Assistance 

Please help the church office keep your record of giving 

correct this year.  It is VERY important that you 

TOTALLY fill out your offering envelopes.  If you do not 

put the amount of your offering or where you want your 

money to specifically go, the church office can not give you 

correct credit.  We thank you for your help in this. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

WMU Meeting Wed. Apr. 3rd 6:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Apr. 6th 8:00 AM 

Trustee’s Meeting Mon. Apr. 8th 6:00 PM 

KIT  Wed. Apr. 17th 11:00 AM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Apr. 28th 4:30 PM 

SecSecSecSecurity Volunteersurity Volunteersurity Volunteersurity Volunteers    

Sunday, March 31st 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Robert Galyon 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

Pleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf Tournament    

Sign up for the Pleasant Grove Spring Golf Tournament 

to be held on May 25th, at Lambert Acres Golf Course.  

Sign-up sheet located in church hallway.   
    

PPPPAVILION RESERVATIONSAVILION RESERVATIONSAVILION RESERVATIONSAVILION RESERVATIONS    
The pavilion is now open.  If you would like to reserve the 

pavilion, please contact the church office at 977-1526.  You 

will need to stop by the office prior to your event to pick 

up the keys for the bathroom and kitchen. 
    

GRADUATION PICTURESGRADUATION PICTURESGRADUATION PICTURESGRADUATION PICTURES 

Each year we do a picture montage to honor our 

graduating seniors. We put together a slide show with 10-

12 pictures that show the graduates from infancy to 

graduation. We would love for your graduating senior to 

be recognized as a member of the PGBC youth group.  I 

will need 10-12 pictures, preferably in digital format.  

Pictures should show them at various stages of 

development, important moments, pictures with close 

friends and family and any formal senior portraits. I need 

these pictures no later than Wednesday, April 28th, for a 

presentation May 5th. Thanks!        
 

LIBRARY NEWSLIBRARY NEWSLIBRARY NEWSLIBRARY NEWS    
If you have checked out a library book from the church 

library, please return it to the box outside the library 

door.  We are updating our inventory and need to have all 

the books returned.  Thank you. 

BUSINESS MEETING DISMISSEDBUSINESS MEETING DISMISSEDBUSINESS MEETING DISMISSEDBUSINESS MEETING DISMISSED    

The April 21st Business Meeting will be dismissed because 

it falls on Easter.    

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Fax: (865) 977-8526 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Office Hours:  8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Mon.-Thurs. 

Closed Friday    

 


